UNVFCFS Circular nº 1/2013: Call for 2014 Applications 

The Secretariat is pleased to announce that the United Nations Voluntary Trust Fund on Contemporary Forms of Slavery (UNVFCFS) will accept requests for funding from 21 January to 8 April 2013 for grants that will be used between 1 January and 31 December 2014. 

Please note that requests for funding received after the deadline will not be considered.  

Pursuant to resolution 46/122 of the United Nations General Assembly, the UNVFCFS allocates grants (for a maximum of 15 000 USD), for projects aiming to provide humanitarian, legal and financial assistance to individuals whose human rights have been severely violated as a result of contemporary forms of slavery. 

Contemporary forms of slavery include inter alia, traditional slavery, serfdom, servitude, forced labour, debt bondage, the worst forms of child labour, forced and early marriage, the sale of wives and inherited widows, trafficking in persons and of human organs, sexual slavery, sale of children, commercial sexual exploitation of children and children in armed conflict.
Grants will be awarded to organizations providing assistance to victims of contemporary forms of slavery, including medical, psychological, legal, educational, social and economic assistance. Applications from all regions will be accepted. All applications must be submitted in English, French or Spanish.
Please note that only applications which strictly comply with the Guidelines of the Fund will be considered.  Before submitting an application, applicants are strongly invited to read the Guidelines, which are available on the webpage of the Fund. 

NEW: Unlike in previous years, applications should be prepared and submitted through the on-line grants system which is accessible from the webpage of the Fund 

http://www.ohchr.org/EN/Issues/Slavery/UNVTFCFS/Pages/WhattheFundis.aspx
A user’s manual about the on-line grants management system is available on the website to assist organizations in using the system and preparing their application.  In order to report technical problems or request additional assistance while completing the application, applicants should address the Secretariat by  e-mail to the following address of the Fund slaverytechsupport@ohchr.org
For organizations that have projects funded by UNVFCFS in 2012 
Narrative and financial reports on the use of 2012 grant should be submitted on paper by post, fax or e-mail (slaveryfund@ohchr.org) by the deadline specified in the letter of notification. The form is available on the website of the Fund.
Please note that the Board will not consider a request for funding from an organization that has overdue reports. 
New requests for funding should clearly demonstrate the continued need for funding and assistance to victims and should not be a repeat of previous applications.  
The Secretariat of the Fund

slaveryfund@ohchr.org
